THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA
LINCOLN

DEPARTMENT OF

INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

February 17, 1958

Dr. Forrest C, Allen
Director of Athletics
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kans.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Enclosed is the information you asked for 1n your
letter of February 1l4th. I hope it will aid you in
compiling the statistics you desire., These figures
were gathered by students and the accuracy 1s not
vouched for but believe will serve the purpose.

Many thanks, Dr. Allen, for the copksof your radio
program on physical education for health. 1 surely
appreciated receiving these coples and have gotten
many good ideas from their use. You have done a fine
piece of work on this program and certainly deserve

congratulations.

If extra copies are available on the remalinder of
the PnDB&y+qI'will apprecliate them.

Your basketball team is getting stronger and 1 know
will finish in a manner that will make you very

proud.
b i S very truly
1_ ' o
Wae i Srowne
Basketball Coach
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